
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IDOL/PCD/         /of 2020         

12
th

 February, 2020 

 

To 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Affiliated College principal, 

 

 

Greeting From IDOL! 

It is my immense pleasure to inform you that IDOL & INFLIBNET (Gadhinagar) are 

jointly organising a long awaited One Day “SOUL Users Meet” (Maharashtra & Goa) on 25
th

 

February, 2020. 

This “User Meet” is an unique platform for all the librarians to put forward their 

experiences of computerising Library Inhouse activities using SOUL Software, one of the 

complete Library Management Software.    

Kindly accept our warm invitation and feel free to share your feedback and valuable 

suggestions to enhance Library Services leading to efficient and effective Teaching/Learning and 

R&D activity.    

 

 

                Sd/- 

   ________________ 

             Dr. Kavita Laghate  

Director 

 

 

 

 

 


